
Subject: [Fwd: FW:]
Date: Fri, 09 May 2003 12:41:51 -0700

From: Brian Platts <bplatts@shaw.ca>
To: Corrie Kost <kost@triumf.ca>

Subject: FW:
Date: Fri, 09 May 2003 08:28:10 -0700

From: Ernie Crist <ernie_crist@dnv.org>
To: "FONVCA (E-mail)" <fonvca@fonvca.org>

>  -----Original Message-----
> From:         Ernie Crist  
> Sent: Friday, May 09, 2003 8:24 AM
> To:   Jeremy Dalton (Business Fax)
> Cc:   Mayor and Council - DNV; Senior Management Committee; Agnes Hilsen; Dennis Back
> Subject:      
> 
> Dear Mr. Dalton;
> 
> I am as concerned as you are that repeated requests to Senior Staff for legitimate
information have gone unanswered.
> 
> If it is any consolation, you are not the only victim.  I too suffer the same fate and so
do many others. Many of my own requests for  information have been simply ignored. 
> 
> Keeping tab on a Councillor to make sure he does not trespass the Clerk's department area
and writing lengthy reports to this effect is obviously easier than responding to legitimat e
requests for information including from the electors.  
> 
> Yours in sympathy, 
> 
> Ernie Crist 
> 
> 
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